The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the situation with the possible negligent attitude of the
guardianship authorities in the Sverdlovsk oblast

There was an appeal from a resident of Sverdlovsk oblast with a request to provide help to the family
of a serviceman, because the guardianship officials allegedly mistakenly want to remove the adopted
by him children. The appeal was published on social networks.

Based on the mentioned above fact, the Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of
Russia for Sverdlovsk oblast had previously launched a pre-investigation inspection in accordance
with Article 293 of the Criminal Code of the Russian Federation (negligence).

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. Boginsky M.V., Head of the
Investigative Directorate for Sverdlovsk oblast to report on the work progress done by the
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investigators and on the detected circumstances.

The results of pre-investigative inspection are subject to control in the Main Investigative
Directorate of the Department.

25 September 2022

Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1726498
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